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WWeebb  AAnnnnoouunncceemmeenntt  116644  
Prior Authorization Changes and Limitation Clarifications for 
Incontinent Products and Miscellaneous Codes 

Effective Dec. 1, 2007, Prior Authorization (PA) will be required (PA type 01) when 
billing for incontinent products with HCPCS codes A4335, A4520, A9900 and A9999.  
Claims that have already adjudicated will not be affected by this change. 

The following points clarify Nevada Medicaid’s service limits for incontinent products: 

• Diapers, briefs, pull-ups, etc., are limited to 300 units per a 30-day rolling month 
in any combination.  The HCPCS codes affected are: A4520, T4521 through 
T4534, T4543 and miscellaneous codes A4335, A9900, A9999 and T4535.   

• Any underpad-type product is limited to 300 units per a 30-day rolling month in 
any combination.  The HCPCS codes affected are: A4554, T4541, T4542, and 
miscellaneous codes A4335, A9900, A9999 and T4535.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


